

## Dear Immunization Partners:

As you are aware, the Georgia Department of Public Health (DPH) has been diligently working to implement a new platform for GRITS that we are referring to as GRITS 2.0. This new platform will provide GRITS users with better technology to help monitor and manage immunization data and support clinical decision-making for your patients.

To ensure we have adequate time to test the features of the new system and train all users, we are delaying the official implementation of GRITS 2.0. Please watch your email for information regarding training and data exchange testing, and a new implementation date.

Please do not hesitate to contact grits2.0info@dph.ga.gov if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your continued patience as we work to complete this needed modernization of our GRITS system.

We protect lives.

## Georgia Department of Public Health | dph.ga.gov









Reader Advisory Notice: Email to and from a Georgia state agency is generally public record, except for content that is confidential under specific laws. Security by encryption is applied to all confidential information sent by email from the Georgia Department of Public Health (DPH). This message is only intended for specific recipient(s) and may contain privileged, private or sensitive information. If you received this message in error, please delete it and contact me.

Georgia DPH Immunizations | 200 Piedmont AvenueCOMMA SE, West Tower 1903, Atlanta, GA 30334

Unsubscribe nick.wormsby@dph.ga.gov

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data</u>

Notice

Sent bygrits2.0info@dph.ga.govpowered by



Try email marketing for free today!